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DATES TO REMEMBER:  (See Calendar Attached)

STUDENTS DO NOT ATTEND SCHOOL  on the following dates: 
April 17 – Professional Learning Day For Staff
April 18 – Good Friday
April 21 – Easter Monday





BREAKFAST WITH THE EASTER BUNNY & DRIVE UR RIDE:

Croft Home and School is sponsoring ‘Breakfast with the Easter Bunny’ this Saturday, April 12, from 8:00 am to 11:00 am in the Croft Cafeteria. 

Bring your whole family and enjoy pancakes and sausages, beverages and get your picture taken with the Easter Bunny himself/herself! 

We will also have games and an Easter egg hunt for the children. All of this costs only $5.00/person .

The Mount Carleton Fundraising Committee, in partnership with Towne Ford, is also hosting a ‘Drive Your Ride’ Event on Saturday. 

This is an excellent fundraiser and proceeds from this venture alone, if successful, can fund the entire Mount Carleton Trip. We would really like to see you here on Saturday morning!

OUTSIDE RECESS:
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Beginning in April, students will again be going outside during the morning recess (10:15 – 10:30 a. m).  Please ensure that children are dressed for the weather (i. e. splash pants, rubber boots).

POSSIBLE GRADE LEVEL RETENTION:
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At this time of year, teachers are assessing the individual needs of each student in their class.  In some instances, the best learning support for a child is having the opportunity to repeat their grade.  Retention of students, especially in the early years, has proven to reduce stress placed on the child academically and increase the acquisition of necessary skills.  The opportunity to “try it again” allows the child to experience success the second time around, build self-confidence and allow for more positive learning experiences.

Should your child’s teacher suggest that retention be an option for your child, please take the time to explore this further with the teacher.
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EARTH / SCIENCE DAY: 
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Earth/Science Day will be held on Tuesday, April 22nd.  More details will follow once they are finalized.
MIRAMICHI UNITED SOCCER CLUB:

The Miramichi United Soccer Club has a new look, courtesy of a freshly designed website on the Goallinesports system. Many coaches and players will be familiar with Goalline, currently in use locally by both minor hockey and minor baseball.










Starting April 1st, online registration for the 2014 season will be available at www.MiramichiUnited.ca, by cash, cheque, or credit card. This is open to players of all ages from 4 years old to seniors, with teams arranged by age and gender - please note that children born in 2010 who are not yet 4 years old are still eligible. This registration will include all participants in the Miramichi, Sunny Corner, and Blackville locations. Space is limited, so players and parents are encouraged to register soon.

 Online registration is now open - select "Player Registration 2014" from the address bar above.
For those wishing to register in person, dates and locations will be announced on the website in mid-April as soon as details are confirmed.
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